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Dear Dr. Lopez-Orozco,





On behalf of the Editorial Board it is my pleasure to inform you that the manuscript titled "A Quantitative

Approach for Web Usability Using Eye Tracking Data" has been accepted for publication in the book "Artificial

Intelligence", ISBN 978-953-51-6129-5.





We firmly believe that your contribution will be of great importance for the scientific community.


        

Sincerely yours,

InTechOpen


